DECEMBER 17, 2012

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT
REPORT

CAREER & TECHNOLOGY CENTER

SUBMITTED BY DENA L. KIRBY, SUPERVISOR

STUDENT ACHIEVEMENT HIGHLIGHTS

PIONEER STUDENTS OF THE MONTH. Pioneer Career and Technology Center has chosen students
Cheyenne Bowman and Raven Crawford as Students of the Month.

Bowman is a senior from Crestline High School and was nominated by her lab teacher, Kip Stevens.
She is enrolled in the Welding Program and is the daughter of Robert and Donelda Bowman. Bowman
is a member of Crestline’s Bowling Club as well as a Pioneer SkillsUSA officer who loves to volunteer!
Whether she’s painting houses, doing yard work, cooking/serving, building barns, or working at a
nursing home, she loves giving back. “I never thought | would be a SkillsUSA office, have good grades
be Student of the Month, or even go to college, but thanks to Pioneer, | have been motivated to take a
new path in life. | am proud to be a Pioneer student,” said Bowman.

Crawford is in the Carpentry Program and was nominated by her lab teacher, Doug Zimmerman. The
Galion High School junior is the daughter of Jassen Crawford. She is part of Galion’s basketball, track
and tennis teams. She is also the treasurer for the Junior Class and a member of FCCLA. Crawford is
active in 4-H, Junior Fair Board, and as a camp counselor. She said, “At Pioneer, | have already
experienced so much responsibility on the job site. People expect more, being a girl in this field, so
being at Pioneer has helped put me ahead of others in this field.

ADULT EDUCATION STUDENT OF THE MONTH. Tina Eyster of Bellville was chosen of the Adult
Education Student of the Month. She is enrolled in the Medical Office Technology Program. Eyster
enrolled in the program in hopes of securing a career in a related field, preferably with Hospice. She
was nominated by her instructor, Cindy Bodkin, who said that she not only completes required assign-
ments but completes additional activities in the book and on the computer. Eyster said, “I have enjoyed
every class; the teachers have been wonderful. | am honored to have been chosen.”

HOLIDAY CARD DESIGNED BY PIONEER STUDENT.
Shawnee Gauze, a Plymouth student in the Senior
Graphic Arts Program, designed this year’s holiday

card that Pioneer sends each year. Her design was
chosen from over 50 submissions.




